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EAtHC CIRCULAR LETTER N2 02/2017
LETTRE CIRCULAIRE CHAtO N2 02/2017

Subject: Candidate Members from EAtHC to the IHO Council
Membres candidats du CHAtO au Conseil de I'OHI

Dear colleagues, cher collégues:

On 24th of January the Instituto Hidrogréfico de Portugal (IHPT) officially withdrew the
candidature of Portugal as the EAtHC representative to the IHO Council in a letter submitted to
the Spanish Hydrographic Office.

Therefore, in accordance with CHAtO Circular Letter 01/2017, the official proposals from
Members States who wish to be selected to the Council are just two. These are (in English
alphabetical order):

- Nigeria
- Spain

Consequently, we would really appreciate if you could cast a vote for one of the above Member
States as EAtHC representatives to the IHO Council no later than 10" February 2017.

Kind regards.

Director of Instituto Hidrogréfico de la Marina
CHAtO Chairman
Captain Juan Antonio Aguilar Cavanillas




